
From: Dalecgriffin@comcast.net
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Please strengthen rules for coal ash disposition
Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 8:24:29 AM

As a Unitarian Universalist I am concerned with the effects of coal ash disposal near the waters of IL and people
nearby. Please strengthen the proposed rules to be more protective of those waters and people.
Thank you,

Dale Griffin
722 Wesley Ave #2
Evanston, IL 60202
312-637-0598
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